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Final Opportunity to Vote Early in U.S. Virgin Islands
Election Today

The V.I. Board of Elections extends early voting hours on St. Croix, St.
Thomas, and St. John, urging residents to take advantage of shorter
lines before Election Day. Early voting locations remain open until late
evening for last-minute voters
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As the final day for early voting in the 2024 General Election approaches, the V.I. Board of
Elections is urging residents to take advantage of this last opportunity to avoid potential lines on
Election Day. 

Monday, October 28, will be the final day for early voting across the U.S. Virgin Islands, with
hours extended to accommodate a higher turnout. Early voting will be available from 9:00 a.m. to

https://viconsortium.com/vi-election/final-opportunity-to-vote-early-in-u-s--virgin-islands-election-today


7:00 p.m. on St. Croix and St. Thomas, and from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on St. John.

Early voting locations for each island are as follows:

St. Croix Elections Office at Sunny Isles Shopping Center, Unit 26
St. Thomas Elections Office at Lockhart Gardens, located upstairs at Banco Popular
St. John Elections Office at Market Place Suite II, 3rd Floor

By Sunday, October 27, the territory saw a total of 5,411 early voters, with St. Croix reporting
2,998 participants, St. Thomas at 2,292, and St. John with 121 voters.

The Board encourages all eligible voters to participate and reminds residents that Elections Office
staff are available for any questions or concerns at 340-773-1021 (St. Croix) or 340-774-3107 (St.
Thomas).
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